
Half Term 

28th October - 1st November 2019 

Weekly Newsletter - Friday 6th September 2019 

Welcome to newsletter No 1 of the Autumn Term 

Star of the Week  
Year 1/2 - Sophie Harrington & 
    Joey Boswell 
Year 3/4 - Amelie Millard & Jack 
    Saywell 
Year 5/6 - Mia Oddie & Portia 

Dates: Events: 

9-13th September Reception Class Stay for Lunch 

11th September  Fencing Assembly 

12th September Parents to Lunch - Year 6 

14th September Terling and Fairstead Horticultural 
Society Annual Show 

16th September Reception Class Start Full Time 

16th September Clubs Commence 

18th September Reception Class Parents Phonics 
Meeting 9-10am 

18th September DIY Club Begins 

18th September ‘Small Great Things’ Assembly 

19th September Parents to Lunch - Year 5 

19th September Open Classroom 

Open Classroom 

Open classroom will be held every other 
Thursday when you will be welcome to come 

in to your child’s class to talk to the   
teacher and look at your child’s work. 

3:15 - 3:30pm 

Parents to Lunch 

Why not join your child for lunch and enjoy 
Miss Doe’s lovely lunch! 

Parent to lunch will be held on Thursday’s 
this term and you will receive an invitation 

via forms on ParentMail. 

The cost of these sessions are £2.90     
payable to the office. 

Fruit 

We would like to invite KS2 children to 
bring in some fresh fruit for a snack at 

breaktimes. 

Happy birthday to Franklin Johnson and 
Freddie Culleton  who have both celebrated 

their birthdays this week. 
Back to School 

Reception class have settled in very well 
whilst starting part time this week. We look 
forward to them joining us for lunch next 

week! 

All clubs will start back week commencing 16th 
September apart from Fencing (which will now 

be held on a Monday morning) which starts 
back on 23rd September.  

Clubs can be booked via Forms on ParentMail 
from tomorrow. 

Congratulations to Adam Lines who has         
received this week’s ‘Growth Mindset 

Award’. 

Well done Adam! 


